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From: Giles, Karen

Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 10:23 AM

Subject: Board of Managers meeting Wednesday IMPORTANT TRAVEL INFORMATION

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 
contact Krista Gotto (krista.gotto@meritain.com) at the Metro East Service 
Office of Meritain Health to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group: 
 
Please read this if you plan to attend Wednesday’s Board of 
Managers meeting at Governor’s Run in Carlyle. 
 
Illinois Highway 127 is CLOSED from the Posey Intersection - Intersection 
of IL 127 and IL 161 – going north into Carlyle. 
 
For those traveling from the East on IL 161, in Hoffman, Illinois, take the 
Huey Road North to Highway 50 West into Carlyle. 
 
For those traveling from the West on IL 161, in Bartelso, Illinois, take the 
Bartelso Road North to Highway 50 East into Carlyle. 
 
For those traveling from the South on IL 127 North, take IL 161 West to 
Bartelso, then the Bartelso Road North to IL 50 East into Carlyle. 
 
We look forward to seeing you Wednesday. 
 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 

krista.gotto
Typewritten Text
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Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Direct: 618-509-6081 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431 ext. 96185096081 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 
Our Values:  Integrity, Excellence, Inspiration, Caring 

 

 
 

 

 




